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negotiability of the coupons appertaining to such Bond but
every such coupon shall continue to passbydelivery rnerely
and shall rernain payable to bearer, and payrnent thereof to
bearer shall fully dlscharge the Borrowerandthe Trustee in
respect of the interest therein rnentioned, whetherornot the
Bcnd therein rnentioned be at the tirne registered as to
principal.

Section 2.O5. Ownership of Bonds: As to any registered
Bond, the Borrower and the Trustee, and their respective
successors, each in its discretion, rnay deern and treat the
person in whose narne the sarne for the tirne being shall be
registered as the absolute owner thereof for aII purposes,
except for the purpose of receiving payrnent of the coupons,
if any, appertaining thereto, and neither the Borrower nor
their respective successors, shall be affected by any notice
to the contrary. Payrnent of, or on account of, the principal
of any such Bond shall be rnade only to or upon the order of
the registered holder thereof, but such registration rnay be
changed as above provided. AII such payrnents shall be valid
and effectual to satisfy and dlscharge the liabilityupon such
Bond to the extent of the srun or sturrs so paid. The Borrower,
the Trustee and any paying agent rnay deern and treat the
bearer of any coupon Bond which shall not at the tirne be
registered as to principal, whether or not such Bond shall
be overdue, and the bearer ofanycoupon,whether or not the
Bond to which such coupon shall appertain shall at the tirne
be registered as to principal andwhetherornot such coupon
shall be overdue, as the absolute owner of such Bond or
coupon for the purpose of receiving payrnent thereofand for
all other purposes whatsoever, and the Borrower, the Trustee
and any paying agent shall not be affected by any notice to
the contrary.

Section 2.O7. Valid Obligations: AII Bonds executed, au-
thenticated and delivered as in this Indenture provided shall
be the valid general obligations of the Borrower and shall
be entitled to aII of the benefits of this Indenture.


